Dear Cavewndish Close Childrew,

Welcome back to school
Vear 1 and Year 2 childrew
—~ T'vemissedvyou! I hope
that you've had a happy
summer making fun
mewmories with your
families. A special welcome
to our new Key Stage
children.

we will all get back into a
aood school rontine
together. Tt'simportant
that we have enongh
sleep and that we have a
good breakfast. Please be
on time for school every
day. The doors open at
&:45am with a swilel

T have had a wonderful
sumwmer. T have enjoyed
Visiting a special Spanish
cathedral, reading
nteresting books,
swimming in the seaq,
eating delicions food and
cuddling wmy gjirls.

Bcs+ wishes from WMrs Diffin x




